

## CITY OF SAINT PAUL

## OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL 310 CITY HALL

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer EMAIL: <a href="legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us">legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us</a> PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

August 16, 2024

Gonzalo R. Sanchez 1040 Bush Avenue St Paul, MN 55106

VIA EMAIL: <u>lalo1776@gmail.com</u>

Re: Appeal for property at 1040 Bush Avenue

Dear Gonzalo R. Sanchez:

This is to confirm that this matter was continued to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, September 10, 2024 at 11:00 am in room 330 City Hall to discuss deadlines, work plan & schedule for compliance.

You have a coordination inspection scheduled with City staff August 20, 2024 at 10 am at your property.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585.

Sincerely,

/s/

Joanna Zimny Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant

c:

CE Supervisors Clint Zane, Department of Safety & Inspections – Building Inspector